
 [External Email]

From: Hill, Shannon
To: Lames; Han, James; Sanderfer, Larissa; Ruano, Jose; Severino, Lori
Cc: Burnham, Nicolle; Meyer-Calvert, Teresa; Zenk, Jessica; benavidez@google.com;

steve.borkenhagen@sanjoselighttower.org; jean@sjparksadvocates.org; Darnell, Harvey; bill@networds.com;
Sutherland, Kathy; 4chapmanfam@sbcglobal.net; edward@saumdesignconsulting.com; Downtown West Project

Subject: RE: comments on The Downtown West/Google Project"s EIR, and more
Date: Tuesday, December 8, 2020 1:13:04 PM

Dear Larry Ames,
 
Thank you for your comments pertaining to the Draft Environmental Impact Report (EIR) for the
Downtown West Mixed-Use Plan (Google Project). You
will be added to the public notification list for
future notices for the project, and your comments will be included as part of the public record
forwarded to the Planning Commission and City Council. The website for the project
is located at the
following link: www.sanjoseca.gov/googleproject.   
 
The tentative schedule for the project is to go to Planning Commission and City Council in late
Spring/early Summer 2021.
 
Disclaimer - All comments and questions submitted through email or mail will be posted at
downtownwestadminrecord.com. The City
cannot guarantee that any personal identifying
information will be removed from public records. 
 
Best regards,
 
Shannon Hill, Planner
Planning, Building & Code Enforcement
| Environmental Review Section
City of San José
|
200 East Santa Clara Street
Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov
|
(408) 535 - 7872
 

From: Lames  
Sent: Monday, December 7, 2020 5:45 PM
To: Han, James <James.Han@sanjoseca.gov>; Sanderfer, Larissa <Larissa.Sanderfer@sanjoseca.gov>;
Hill, Shannon <Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov>; Ruano, Jose <Jose.Ruano@sanjoseca.gov>; Severino,
Lori <Lori.Severino@sanjoseca.gov>
Cc: Burnham, Nicolle <nicolle.burnham@sanjoseca.gov>; Meyer-Calvert, Teresa <teresa.meyer-
calvert@sanjoseca.gov>; Zenk, Jessica <Jessica.Zenk@sanjoseca.gov>; benavidez@google.com;
steve.borkenhagen@sanjoselighttower.org; jean@sjparksadvocates.org; Darnell,
Harvey
<harveydarnell@yahoo.com>; bill@networds.com; Sutherland, Kathy
<kathysutherland@pacbell.net>; 4chapmanfam@sbcglobal.net;
edward@saumdesignconsulting.com
Subject: comments on The Downtown West/Google Project's EIR, and more
 
 

 



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

Hello,
 
Attached please find my public comments on The Downtown West/Google Project's EIR, along with
comments on the Draft Amended Diridon Station Area Plan, the Diridon
Integrated Station Concept, and
more.
 
Please feel free to contact me if I can answer any questions.
 
Thank you,
 
~Larry Ames
 
 
ps: Teresa, could you forward my comments to the SJ Parks & Rec. Commissioners, please?  Thnx!
 

 




